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Docket Nos. 50-249; 50-237 
.... 

Convnonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Hr. Cordell Reed 

Senior Vice President 
Opus West III 
1400 Opus Place 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

REGION Ill 

799 ROOSEVELT ROAD 

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 

MAR 3 0 l~:>L 

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATORY ACTION LETTER {CAL) Rill-91-014 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

On March 20, 1991, the NRC issued a CAL concerning fuel handling activities at 
Dresden Nuclear Power Station. Co111T1onwealth Edison Company {CECo) submitted 
its response to the CAL on December 6, 1991. The NRC closed the CAL on 
March 20, 1992, based on the CAL response letter. An opportunity to ship a 
sample fuel assembly from-Dresden has arisen which resulted in CECo submitting 
a modification, dated March 27, 1992, to its original CAL response. · 

The original CAL response stated that subsequent to the current Unit 3 
refueling outage, installation of new grapple systems would be completed prior 
to any further fuel handling work. The modification to item 3 of the CAL 
concerns the shipment of a sample fuel assembly via shipping cask to a testing 
laboratory. Dresden plans to transfer this sample fuel assembly from the fuel 
pool to the shipping cask using the frame hoist or the monorail hoist with the 
jet pump grapple. This combination of hoists and jet pump grapple has been 
used in the past to successfully move fuel and procedures exist to move fuel 
within the fuel pool. A special procedure will be written to include specific 
requirements for fuel movements involving the shipping cast. 

Based on the information provided, the modification to the response for item 3 
of the CAL does not detract from the corrective actions for the CAL or effect 
our closure of the CAL. We have no further questions and will continue to 
monitor your progress on completing the corrective actions during future 
routine inspections. 
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2 MAR 3 0 1992 

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have questions we 
will be pleased to discuss them with you. 

Attachment: Commonwealth Edison Letter 
to Document Control Desk from 
T. J. Kovach dated March 27, 1992 

cc w/attachment: 
D. Galle, Vice President - BWR 

Op_erat ions 
T. Kovach, Nuclear licensing 

Manager 
C. Schroeder, Station Manager 
DCD/DCB (RIDS) 
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspectors Dresden, 

LaSalle, Quad Cities 
R. Hubbard 
J. Mccaffrey, Chief, Public 

Utilities Division 
R. Newmann, Office of Public 

Counsel, State of Illinois Center 
licensing Project Manager, NRR 
C. J. Paperiello, Riii 

Sincerely, 

u,J}fc Jlv,{( 
A. Bert DaT 
Regional Administrator 


